
 

 

 

J/Staff/SLT/RY/Ltts/JCA 

 

 

12th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to my letter last Friday, following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, I am writing to 

confirm the arrangements for next Monday 19th September, the date of the State Funeral. 

 

As you are probably aware, as a mark of respect, the day has been declared a public Bank Holiday in 

the United Kingdom and, as such, the school will be closed to pupils and staff.  We will return as normal 

on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

It has been a sad time and will continue to be so in the forthcoming days, but we would like to reassure 

parents/carers that we are doing all we can to support our young people. 

 

As stated in my previous letter, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s form Tutor, Head of Year or 

any of the Senior Leadership Team if you feel further support is required. 

 

Best wishes. 

 

Rob McGinty 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


